
"Robert W. Graunke, CGCS, 
Receives 1993 ITF Distinguished 

Service Award" 
The 1993 Distinguished Service 

Award, the Illinois Turfgrass Foun­
dation's highest honor, was 
presented during this year's 10th 
Annual North Central Turfgrass Ex-
position held November 
29-December 1 at Pheasant Run 
Resort, St. Charles, II to Mr. Robert 
W. Graunke, CGCS. 

Phillip H. Hall, CGCS, ITF Im­
mediate Past President and Chair­
man of the Nominating Commit­
tee, presented the award to Mr. 
Graunke during the ITF Annual 
Meeting at NCTE on Tuesday, November 30. 

Mr. Graunke, known and admired throughout the turf pro­
fession, has been involved in the golf industry for 28 years. 
He has worked at Eagle Ridge Inn & Resort, Galena since 1973 
where he currently is Director of Golf & Grounds. In addition 
to his many years of work in the industry, he has been active 
in the Northwestern Illinois Golf Course Superintendents 
Association, serving as President this year. A long-time member 
of the Illinois Turfgrass Foundation, he served on the Board 
of Directors for 9 years including terms as Secretary, Treasurer, 
Vice President; he has President of ITF in 1986. A Certified 
Golf Course Superintendent, throughout his career, he has re­
mained active and involved in promoting education and 
research in the field. 

The ITF Distinguished Service Award, which has been 
presented since 1979, is awarded to an individual who has been 
or currently is an active member of ITF or the turfgrass academic 
community and one who has held office in a state or local turf­
grass organization. The winner shall have been a dedicated pro­
moter of the turfgrass industry, an innovator of new ideas and 
cultural practices in the industry, who has exhibited honesty, 
self discipline and a high degree of knowledge of turfgrass and 
the turfgrass industry. 

Mr. Graunke joins the ranks of past recipients who have in­
cluded, Peter Vandercook, Illinois Lawn Equipment; Carl Hop-
phan, Evanston Golf Club; Albie Staudt, Geneva Golf Club; 
Frank Stynchula, University of Illinois; ITF's first "Service 
Award" was presented in 1979 to Mr. Ben Warren. 

The Illinois Turfgrass Foundation, founded in 1959, is a non­
profit organization dedicated to raising funds for turf research 
and education. Its membership of over 500 turfgrass profes­
sionals represent all avenues of the industry. Since its incep­
tion, ITF has awarded nearly $500,000 for university level 
research in the state of Illinois. For additional information on 
ITF membership or activities, contact ITF headquarters at (312) 
616-0800. 

DRESSERS 
An Easy Way to Dispose 

of Grass Clippings... 
And Save Money 

In one easy step, eliminate costly dumping fees and 

improve the rough by spreading grass clippings still 

enriched with precious fertilizer. Millcreek's Top Dressers 

are equipped with an adjustable undershot poly brush 

designed to evenly distribute top dressing from three to 

ten feet wide. 

The spreading uses of these Top Dressers are endless: 

• Fertilizer • Sand 

• Top Dressing • Grass Clippings 

• Seed •Compost 

Models are available with PTO or Engine Drive. 

For More Information, please contact: 
Avery Harris 

LEWIS EQUIPMENT 
(708)537-6110 

55 East Palatine Road 
Prospect Heights, IL 60070 
FAX (708) 537-5736 

Distributor of: 

TURF PRODUCTS 


